

JUNIOR OLYMPIC TECHNICAL COMMITEE March 26, 2020

By conference call:

JO CoordinatorElena SavenkovaCoaches Representative:Natalia KlimoukJudges' RepresentativeOlga Kutuzova

Rhythmic Program Director: Caroline Hunt – NON-VOTING

The JOTC thanks the clubs and coaches who provided feedback on the apparatus program for 2020.

Discussion points as follows:

Given the current state of uncertainty Given that the JO Handbook will remain in place for 2021 Given that the mobility requirements are waived in the extenuating circumstances so athletes may move levels (and have some change)

The JOTC unanimously approves keeping the 2020 apparatus in place for the 2021 season.